

Happy New Year! We hope 2024 has already been filled with blessings for you and your family. January has been a whirlwind of activity.

- Leo celebrated his first birthday this month. So far he has spent more time in Cyprus than in the USA.
- Wolfram's parents and brother came to visit. We enjoyed showing them a bit of Cyprus and having them with us in service. Funny story for you to enjoy... we took them to a Camel Park and while Wolfram was a feeding a camel, another one bit his arm and wouldn't let go. As the camel began pulling him, Wolfram was able to pull away. Thankfully it wasn't serious, and we laugh about it now.
- Both Wolfram and Julie have continued to be involved with music, teaching and preaching at the church in Larnaca. Both have been taking Greek classes.



Early in the month we participated in a Regional Prayer meeting (virtual). It was encouraging to pray over the Europe region with hundred of others. God is moving in Europe, and we are excited to see all that He has planned.

Recently we have started having our neighbor over weekly for tea and snacks. We are thankful for the connection and believe that God has great plans for him and his family.



Please pray...

- That God will call other laborers to come and work in Cyprus.
- Continued protection for our family.
- · We'll be able to build more friendships.

Thank you for your continued prayers.

Copyright (C) 2024 Schmedding Family. All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is: Schmedding Family 6108 7th Street Mays Landing, NJ 08330 USA

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>

